
 

 

 

 

 

May 20, 2025 

 

 

“Delta Air Lines appreciates and fully supports the inclusion of critical funding for our 
nation’s ailing air traffic control system as part of the House reconciliation bill. This funding 
constitutes a significant starting point for comprehensive ATC reform and marks a once-in-
a lifetime opportunity to modernize our national airspace system through investment and 
innovation. We urge the U.S. House to swiftly pass this important piece of legislation and 
begin the process of delivering on the administration’s bold plan to modernize ATC and 
keep our skies safe and efficient.” 

  

 


